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February 21, 2019

Ms. Yueyan Lan
Supervisor Nurse
Mianzhu People's Hospital

Dear Ms. Lan;

I am pleased to invite you to attend a clinical observation program lun by Bloomfield College in
a collaboration with its partner hospitals from May 24, 2019 to August 17, 2019.

During the visit, you will participate in a broad range of activities, which will include:
1. Visiting our partner hospitals
2. Observing the treatment equipment and facilities
3. Attending meetings and conferences
4. Communicating with our professionals

All expenses occurred are borne by your current employer. During the visit, you will not be
involved in treating patients or in any medical interventions.

Feel free to contact me directly if we can assist you in your travel plans or answer any questions
that you may have.

Sincerely,

Dr. Peter K. Jeong
Vice President for Global Programs and Professional Studies
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